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I support HB3247.  We need reliable electricity, so it is vitally important that we 

always have a reliable source in place before we retire an old one. In recent decades, 

we have heavily invested in wind and solar and they are too intermittent. We 

absolutely need to get back to investing in reliable sources. I urge your support of 

HB3247.  


